
From: Carlos Diaz <Carlos.Diaz@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 1:12 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 
<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Complimentary Ticket 
  
Hello Steve, 
  
On Thursday March 18th, the South Loop & Greater Bridgeport Chamber of Commerce 

provided a ticket to their fundraising event. I attended the fundraiser as a representative of the 

11th Ward in my role as business liaison in order to provide outreach for the Chamber and to 

local businesses. The value of the ticket was $100. 
  
Please let me know if you need any further information. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Carlos Díaz 
Ald. Nicole Lee, 11th Ward 
3659 S. Halsted St. 
773.254.6677 
  
 


